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DESCRIPTION ! PURFOSE

3.1 The E!umanEngineering System Analysis report describes the human
engineering efforts conducted as part of system analysis and presents
results.
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7.1 This Data Item Description (DID) contains the format and content
preparation instructions for the Human Engineering System Analysis Report
resulting from the work tasks delineated in 3.2.1 through 3.2.1.2 of
i41L-H-46855B.

7.2 This DID supersedes DI-FI-7L354.
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D PREPARATION INSTRUCTION%

10.1 ~efer ence documents. The applicable issue of the documents cited
herein, including their approval dates and dates of any applicable
amendments, notices, and revisions shall be as specified in the contract.

10.2 ~o~~a~. The Human Engineering System Analysis Report format shall
be contractor selected. Unless effective presentation would be degraded,
the initially used format arrangement shall be used for all subsequent
Subnfissions.

14?.3 con tent. The Human Engineering System Analysis Report shall contain
the following:

1!3.3.1 ~stem obiective[s) . In accordance with information provided by
the procuring activity or contractor studies, the system objecti”e (s).

shall be described. If the objective (s) are to be met by the system
operating in conjunct j.onwith other systems not within the scope of the
contract, the following shall also be described:

10.3.1.1. The overall (or higher level) objective(s) to be met through
uomiii.ned operation of systems.
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Block 3, Description/Purpose (Continued)

3.2 The data are used by the procuring activity to evaluate the
aPPIOPriateness and feasibility of system functions and roles allocated to
operators and maintainers.

—

Block 10, Preparation Instructions (Continued)

10.3 .1.2 The sub-objective(s) to be met by the system being developed
under the contract.

10.3 .1.3 Interactions required between systems to meet the objective(s) .

10.3.2 System missiOn(sl_. In accordance with information provided by the
procuring activity or based upon contractor studies, the system mission(s)
shall be described. The mission description (s) shall describe the
context(s) within which the system will meet its objective(s) ; e.g.,
geography, mission time constraints, weather , day/night, humidity, sea
state, terrain roughness, vegetation density, enemy -force concentration,
enemy weapons/countermeasures capabilities, enemy order of battle,
presence or absence of other cooperating systems, etc.

10.3.3 $Vstem functions. In accordance with information provided by the
procuring activity or based .on contractor studies, or both, the system
functions (which must be performed to meet the system objective(s) within
the mission context(s) ) shall be described.

10.3.4 All ocation of svstem functions. Analyses conducted in accordance
with 3.2.1.1 of MIL-H-46855 shall be described. Specifically, the
following analyses and the results of these analyses shall be presented:

10.3.4.1 Information flow and processing (3.2.1.1.1 of MIL-H-46855) .

10.3 .4.2 Estimates of potential operator/maintainer processing
capabilities (3.2.1.1.2 of 141L-H-46855) .

10.3.4.2 Allocation of functions (3.2.1.1.3 of MIL-H-46855) .

10.3.5 Eauiument identification. In accordance with information provided
by the procuring activity and based upon contractor studies conducted in
accordance with 3.2.1.2 of ,MIL-H-46855, the selected design configuration
shall be described.
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